
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 18, 2005 
 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Letter of Recommendation for Mohammed Khasawneh  
 
During his two-year tenure at the University of Central Arkansas, I have had the privilege of 
working with Mohammed as an MBA student and as a MBA advisee.  
 
Mohammad has repeatedly proven himself to be outstanding.  I have been extremely impressed 
with his creativeness, professionalism, abilities, motivation, resourcefulness, and willingness to 
do more than is asked of him.  His technology skills are exceptional.  He demonstrated courage 
and commitment to learning by coming to the US to study.  He is a highly motivated, success-
oriented student, who sets lofty goals and is willing to make the sacrifices necessary to achieve 
them.  
 
I highly recommend Mohammad as an employee.  I will gladly furnish additional information, if 
needed.  
 
 
 
 
Dr. Rebecca Gatlin-Watts 
MBA Director 


